
 
Family Law Unit of Coast to Coast Legal Aid of South Florida  

Temporary Measures Due to the Coronavirus 
 

AT THIS TIME, WE WILL NOT BE ACCEPTING WALK-IN APPLICATIONS  
 
 

URGENT, TIME-SENSITIVE CASES: 

If you need representation for the following: 
● a hearing for an Injunction for Protection/a Restraining Order  OR  
● you have been served with a family law action,  

these cases are time-sensitive. Please call us immediately to apply. 
Applications will be accepted for time-sensitive cases by phone only  

Monday through Friday between the hours of 10am and Noon and 1:30pm to 4pm. 
Call 954-358-5644. 

You will complete an application over the phone with our intake worker and will be 
asked to scan, or take a picture, of all relevant documents and email them to 

family@legalaid.org after your phone application is complete. 

Please be patient. This phone line is very busy, and is staffed by one staff member.   

 

NON TIME-SENSITIVE CASES: 

If you would like to file for divorce or establish paternity, please print out our 
application from our webpage www.coasttocoastlegalaid.org/family and return the 

application to us by mail or email. 
 

Our mailing address:  
Coast to Coast Legal Aid of South Florida  

Family Law Unit  
P.O. Box 120970  

Fort Lauderdale, Florida  
33312-0016  

You may also scan or take clear pictures of the application and email it to us at 
family@legalaid.org.  

Thank you for your patience during this challenging time. 


